
Head Teacher Welcome Letter 

 

Welcome to Shafton Primary Academy and thank you for your interest in our school. Shafton village 

is a small rural community easily reached from Wakefield, Barnsley, Rotherham and Sheffield. 

Here at Shafton, we are a proud member of the Academies Enterprise Trust (AET) and have been 

judged as a good school with outstanding leadership and outstanding Early Years. 

Our very creative staff have a real love of teaching and we are looking for a future member of our 

team who can develop that sense of awe and wonder in children. The children at our school are 

happy, confident, fun-loving and energetic. They are passionate about their learning, be it in the 

traditional classroom or through drama, music, dance and painting. We are looking for someone 

who can embrace these aspects of the curriculum as well as literacy and numeracy. 

Leadership at our school is forward thinking the well-being and work-life balance of our teachers is 

very important. We give autonomy to teachers and will not dictate planning, marking or teaching 

styles. We want you to give us your best and our non-negotiables are outstanding attainment and 

progress for every child, coupled with kindness and warm-heartedness, not what colour pen you use 

to mark books! 

Our school has been recently refurbished and is a modern, bright and attractive place for us all to 

work.  

We welcome visitors and hope that you will come and see for yourself what makes Shafton Primary 

Academy which make us the school of choice in our local area.  

Thank you for your interest in our school and we look forward to meeting you. 

Mrs Jo-Anne Charalambous and Governors. 

 


